
    
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Kiddie Academy Families! 

 

 We wish our families a Happy, Safe and Healthy 4th of July! 

 

July highlights include: 

 

- July 2020- Water Days on Fridays.  Parents, please bring your child to school in their bathing 

suit with a change of clothes and a towel.  Please no swim diapers. Water play will be at your child’s 

morning playground time. 

 

- July 2, 2020– Fourth of July Party – During your child’s afternoon snack time, we will be 

celebrating the 4th of July.  Sign –up sheets will be located in the vestibule. 

 

- July 3, 2020 - Closed to observe July 4th
. We will be closed Friday, July 3rd.  

 

-July 20-24, 2020- School Supplies Drive- Our Camp Venture students will be hosting a school 

supplies drive to donate to students in need. Our camp students will fill pencil boxes with the 

donated supplies. We will be collecting items such as- pencils, pencil boxes, rulers, erasers, glue 

sticks, markers, color pencils and index cards. All supplies can be turned in to the boxes located in 

our lobby. We appreciate your support! 

 

 

 

Happy 4th of July!   

 

The Kiddie Academy Family 

 

4225 Concept Court 

Lakewood Ranch, FL 34211 

941 727-9072 

www.kiddieacademy.com/lakewoodranch 

http://www.kiddieacademy.com/lakewoodranch

